
Newmarket Veterans Memorial  

Trust Committee 
APPROVED Minutes – May 10, 2016 

 
 

Chair Nazzaro opened the meeting at 7pm. 
 

Roll Call:  Chair: Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair: Dave Wade, 
Secretary/Treasurer: Rochelle Sharples, Members: Don April, John 

Carmichael, Nancy Eaton and Patrick Marsh. 
 

The committee welcomed new member Don April. 
 

Old Business:  John made a motion to accept the minutes from April 
19th meeting.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 

Golf tourney chair, Dave Wade, reported we have 18 teams to date.  
Weather looks great!!! Dave reported that all the sponsorship signs 

are in and goody bags for tourney will be filled Friday night. 
 

Chair reminded everyone about the Memorial Day Parade Monday, May 
30th at 11am.  Dave will tow the Riverside Cannon. 

 
New Business:  John made a motion that the committee elect the 

current slate of officers with no changes.  Motion seconded and 
passed. 

 
Project for 2017 will be interviewing approximately seven Vietnam 

Veterans while many of them will be in town for a class reunion. 
 

Next meeting:  Tuesday, June 21st at 7pm. 

 
Patrick made a motion to adjourn at 7:35pm 

 
Respectively Submitted: 

 
Rochelle Sharples, Secretary 


